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Comments: To better serve the citizens of Georgia, and to better protect our beautiful forests, we should reject
this Foothills Landscape Project.

Georgia should eliminate or reduce the use of pesticides and herbicides, and the Forest Service can do a better
job on this.

Our forests can be protected from fire through prescribed burns and older traditional methods to produce
sustainable growth.

Some Forest Service roads seem to be a boon for commercial logging. Recently when lumber corporations had
to build their own roads, no one submitted a bid, as in our Warwoman area.

Let's do everything possible to prevent the large and even smaller scale clearcutting, such as was proposed in
the Cooper Creek area.

I just returned from hiking in North Georgia. Let's do all that we can to protect our beautiful forests.

Reject the Foothills Landscape Project.



